[bookmark: _GoBack]Suggested text to use when encouraging your students to complete the Economics Network “Student experience with online teaching and assessment” survey
[feel free of course to use your own text and adapt what is here for your students]
The Economics Network, an organisation that works on economics education matters for all UK Economics Departments, wants to know how you have found the experience with moving to teaching and assessment online since March 2020. Please take the time to complete their survey. You are not asked to give your name, or the name of your institution so be as honest as you can be. The survey will be open until the end of October 2020 and results will be published shortly after. We are looking forward to getting ideas for economics teaching in 2020/21 and future years.
